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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
Announce Bioswales Guidance 

The Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits has 
published a guidance memo on the design, construction, and 
maintenance of bioswales as they relate to development projects. 

Best Management Practices (BMPs), including bioswales are designed, 
reviewed, and approved based on many factors, including but not limited 
to, site, and watershed conditions, terrain, stormwater treatment 
suitability, and physical feasibility.  The guidance memo is not intended to 
cover each and every design scenario or site condition.  

The guidance memo provides more details. 
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https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2024-11/ip-24-03-guidance-memo.pdf

